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It is our policy that all children wear Gisburn Road Community Primary School’s official 
uniform when attending school or when representing the school in an organised event 
outside normal school hours. 

As well as being practical and smart, we believe that a sensible uniform policy will reinforce 
a positive learning environment as well as promote a unified school, community spirit and 
inspire a sense of pride in our school. 

School Uniform items  

We require all pupils to wear our school uniform, which consists of: 
 

Tartan Skirt / Pinafore Dress 

Grey trousers 

White polo shirt/white blouse 

Red Sweatshirt/Cardigan 

Grey/White/Red/ Black socks or tights 

Black shoes 

Pupils with longer hair should wear it tied back 

Juniors only – Swimming: one piece costume / swimming trunks only (no shorts or 
bikinis), towel, swimming cap (if your child has long hair) and goggles 
 

All uniform is available with the Gisburn Road School logo embroidered on it 

Uniform is available to purchase from: 

Skip to School 
www.skiptoschool.co.uk 

32/34 Water Street, Skipton, BD23 1PB  

01756 229002 

Alternatively embroidered uniform can be purchased from: 
www.myclothing.com 

P.E. Kit 

 The following PE kit should be as follows:  

Indoor PE Kit (Infants and Juniors)  

White PE T-Shirt  

Black Shorts  

http://www.skiptoschool.co.uk/privacy-policy/
https://www.bing.com/local?lid=YN1029x12689606105328117673&id=YN1029x12689606105328117673&q=Skip+to+School&name=Skip+to+School&cp=53.9629020690918%7e-2.01862001419067&ppois=53.9629020690918_-2.01862001419067_Skip+to+School


Black pumps  

Outdoor PE Kit (Juniors)  

Waterproof rain jacket/Warm hoodie  (any colour) 

T-Shirt  

Tracksuit bottoms (Not shorts!)  

Warm socks  

Trainers  (Not pumps!)  

Warm hat 

Gloves  

PE kit is hung on the child's peg at school. Storage and cloakroom space is limited, so we 
politely request that parents ensure their children's PE kit bags are small and unobtrusive. 
The draw string bags are ideal with your child’s name on it. 

Jewellery 

For Health and Safety reasons we do not allow children to wear jewellery in school with the 
exception of a small pair of stud earrings and small objects of religious significance. 
However, we do ask children to remove these objects prior to a P.E lesson or cover them 
with a plaster to prevent injury to your child or another child.                        

Extreme Hair cuts 

We do not permit children to have ‘extreme’ haircuts which could serve as a distraction to 
other pupils. Hairstyles such as patterns shaved into the hair or mohican style crest are 
deemed as inappropriate for school. 

 

Lost Property 

Please ensure ALL items of clothing are labelled clearly with your child’s full name. If any 
items are lost we will endeavour to return it to the correct child. Otherwise items can be 
found in the Lost Property box. 

We ask all parents to support our school uniform policy and ensure that each child is sent 
to school dressed appropriately in smart attire for the day of learning ahead. 

Good condition school uniform items that are no longer required can be donated to school 
and the items will be available to purchase for a small amount of money from the various 
school fairs held throughout the year. The money from such sales will be contributed to our 
school funds. 
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